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Roxanne Maher

From: Elizabeth Burdick
Sent: Wednesday, May 14, 2025 11:52 AM
To: beth@thehousingcollective.org; caroline@thehousingcollective.org
Cc: Roxanne Maher; Fred Allyn, III; Naomi Rodriguez
Subject: CDBG Application - HFH

5/14/25 Good morning, Caroline & Beth, Roxanne Maher is working to get the required meetings 
scheduled for approval of the Town of Ledyard CDBG pass-through grant to Habitat for Humanity for 6.5 
million dollars for construction of 38 housing units.  The first two special meetings for Finance & the 
Town Council will be on 5/19 to set a public hearing and special TC meeting for 6/4/25 to approve the 
Resolution.  On 6/5/25, if the Resolution is approved, Roxanne will send yu an Action letter on Thursday, 
6/5/25 for submittal with your application due on 6/6/25.  Details to follow.   
 
We will need you to forward to us a draft Public Hearing Notice and draft Resolution no later than 
tomorrow morning.  Yesterday, I sent you copies of the ones done in 2020 that you can retrofit if 
needed.  Please call me with any questions.  Thanks.     
 
Sincerely,  
Liz Burdick, Director of Land Use & Planning 

Town of Ledyard 
741 Colonel Ledyard Highway, Ledyard, CT 06339 
Telephone: (860) 464-3215 
Email: planner@ledyardct.org 
 


